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Holiday

The institute will remain closed from 10 April (Thursday) 2024 to 12 April
(Friday) 2024 on the occasion of Eid-UI-Fitr, 13 April (Saturday) 2024 as
Weekend and 14 April (Sunday) 2024 on the occasion of Pohela Boishakh.
AIBA office activities will resume with effect from 15 April (Monday) 2024,

,M/ashim Uddin
Major (retd)
Deputy Director (Admin & Fin)
For Director General
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